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Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian ’2@‘0 U3 4o
Sent:  Tuesday, June 24, 2003 7:28 AM ‘

To: 'Laurie Stephenson’

Subject: RE: Cons. GoldWin Land Use Application Permit MY2003C0003 ‘

Laurie,

You should have received an auto-reply indicating the office was closed yesterday. | am in receipt of your letter
and will touch base after | have a chat with Vern and Alan re: their availability for a meeting.

Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Phone: (867) 766-7063

Fax: (867) 766-7074

e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca

From: Laurie Stephenson [mailto:lstephenson@wascomgt.com]

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2003 10:29 AM

To: Sherry Sian /
Subject: re: Cons. Goldwin Land Use Application Permit MV2003C0003

Did you get my letter sent yesterday. I have not had any acknowledgement and if 1 am going to proceed
independently I want to get started right now - we wasted enough time,

Please let me know so if you haven't I will resend immediatel
Y

Thank you

Laurie Stephenson

6/24/2003



